
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

 
3 November 2022 

 
Dear Parent/carer                                                                    

Just Talk Campaign Week 2022 
 
 
 

  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

     
During the week of 21-27 November we will be joining in with Hertfordshire’s Just Talk 
Campaign Week 2022. 
 
Children will talk part in an assembly and some activities in class with the following focus: 

Look beneath the surface 
The key message that we will be sharing is that we should not be so quick to judge others.  
We are all different and unique, that’s the one thing that we all have in common, so we 
should be more tolerant and understanding of each other. 
You never know what challenges someone else may be facing. 
 
Parent/carer resources can be found on the Just Talk website along with some workshops 
that may be of interest to you Resources will also be on our Greenway website. 
 
https://www.justtalkherts.org/just-talk-herts.aspx 
 
Any queries then please contact me. 
Dani Roe 
INCO 
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